
News from the Student Services Department 
 

 
 

Last Day of School for the 2021-2022 School year will be 
June 7, 2022 

2 Hour Early Dismissal 

 
 

 
2022-2023 Student Schedules and Summer Counseling Office Hours 

 

Student schedules for the 2022-2023 school year will be available on Thursday, August 4, 2022 
via systemic email sent to parents / guardians, and will then be visible in Schoology on August 
8th. 
 
Counselors will be working on making sure student schedules are complete and balanced 
throughout the summer.  Counselors MAY need to contact parents / students if there is an 
issue with a schedule or conflict with courses requested.  When needed, counselors will reach 
out to parents / students via email and FCPS student email.  
 
Due to the FCPS Summer schedule (system is closed on Fridays), and the fact that counselors 
do not work every day during the summer, there may be a short lag time in response to your 
email.  However, we will do our very best to respond to you in as timely a manner as possible. 
 
We appreciate your understanding and patience as counselors work on schedules, wrap up the 
current school year, and plan and prepare for the new school year. 

 
 

Graduates – if you have not yet indicated in Naviance where you need your 

FINAL TRANSCRIPT sent, please do so ASAP! 

 

Final Transcripts will be sent to those colleges / universities indicated in 

Naviance during the week of June 6, 2022. 



This Photo by Unknown 

FCC Admissions Workshop 

Wednesday, June 15, 2022 

10:00 am- 12:00 pm 

Conference Center, E-126 
 

Open to all students who are interested in enrolling at FCC this summer or fall. Students will receive an overview of the 

enrollment steps, go on a guided campus tour, and have open lab time to either apply, sign up for a placement testing 

appointment, sign up for an advising appointment, or ask questions. This is a great event for someone who decides to 

attend FCC last minute. We will guide them through the enrollment process.  

 

For additional information and to register for this event, click here. 

 

 

The Student Services Department would like to wish all of 
our families a very restful, relaxing, and enjoyable 

Summer! 
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